Our Vision: Our Mission:

EXCELLENCE
IN ALL WE DO

TO GROW,
LOVE AND LEARN
FOLLOWING JESUS

26th February 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to inform you that due to a new child joining our Nursery, who has a nut allergy, we must now
make sure we have no nut products within our setting.

Children who suffer from nut allergies can develop a severe, potentially life-threatening allergic reaction.

If someone has a nut allergy it is not just eating nuts that can cause a severe reaction, just being touched on
the skin or smelling the breath of someone who has had nuts or a product containing nuts can trigger
anaphylactic shock (which can cause breathing and swallowing difficulties).

First aid staff in the Nursery are trained to use the Epi-pens (an injection of adrenalin) which is required
immediately if this happens.

We cannot have nuts in our Nursery in any form so please can we ask that you have no nut products in the
lunch boxes.

For example:

Peanut butter sandwiches

Chocolate spreads

Cereal bars

Some granola bars

Cakes that contain nuts

Biscuits / Cookies that contain nuts

Peanut butter cakes

Some Asian food, including satay

Sauces that contain nuts

This list is not exhaustive, so please check the packaging of products closely.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff.
With kindest regards

Mrs Thomson (EYFS Lead)
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